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By Bob Ross (S`55) 
 
WOW! Donôt think Iôve seen that many Polyites in 
one place since my class, Spring `55, graduated. Hear 
tell there may have been about 
450 Poly folks there. What a 
great party. A room full of 
hugs, smiles and memories.  
 
I was once told that going to a 
school reunion was a real 
ñBUMMERò, nothing but bad 
memories and tears! Canôt 
remember who it was that told 
me that é not a problem, that 
person must have been the 
ñbad memory!ò We have been 
to several class reunions and 
Athletic Luncheons over the 
years and have always left 
with warm feelings and great 
memories. And this Alumni Luncheon was no excep-
tion. The only difference was that we were involved in 
all that made it ñtick.ò 
 
Yes, there were a few ñglitchesò but you must remem-
ber that this is a brand new Alumni Association and 
their first ever event, the folks behind the scenes are 
learning. Planning has already started for next yearôs 
luncheon. Some areas of concern have been identified 
and solutions are being sought. Got an idea, sugges-
tion or concern? Drop an email to the Association at 
the email address on the bottom of Page 2 of this 
newsletter é the Association wants to hear from you. 

Before I go any further, I would like to apologize to 
the young lady whose photos are on this front page. 
Iôve been publishing this newsletter for 28 years and 
still havenôt learned how to be a ñreporterò. Would 
someone please tell me her name and class year so I 
can properly identify her in the next newsletter. Iôll 
have to have a long talk with my reporting staff !!! 

 
So, putting all the ñglitchesò aside, we hope 
everyone will stand and give a cheer for the 
new Poly Alumni Association hosting a great 
1st Annual Poly Luncheon. The food was great. 
I almost couldnôt eat all the chicken plate é the 
bar did a ñflowingò business (excuse the pun) 
and the folks on the stage tried awfully hard to 
talk over all the folks ñremembering when.ò 
And if you took a moment to look over the dis-
plays you might have awakened a few lost 
memories. There were a lot of those floating 

around the room. 
 
Time now to start looking 
forward to next yearôs Alum-
ni Luncheon. We hope that 
you will also consider join-
ing your newly formed Poly 
Alumni Association. These 
folks are dedicated to keep-
ing the memory of San Fran-
ciscoôs greatest high school 
alive for many years to 
come. The Association needs 
your help and support to do 

this. At the back of this newsletter youôll find a form 
to join the Association é as Sal Priolo reminds us é 

 

BE TRUE TO YOUR SCHOOL 



 

 

THANK YOU!  
From the Polytechnic Alumni Association 

Sal Priolo, Chair 
 

Thanks to all those that helped in 
putting on our 1st Annual Polytech-
nic Alumni Association Luncheon 
for all Polytechnic High School clas-
ses on Sept.19 at the Irish Cultural 
Center in San Francisco. We had 
over 450 alumni there é stupen-
dous!! It was a great event with lots 
of Poly spirit still alive and well. For 
the most part, things went well but a 
few things didn't go quite as well as 
we had hoped. We learned some lessons on a few things 
and plan to do better next time é and there will be a next 
time!! The primary purpose of our Association is to de-
velop into a full-fledged, non-profit with the goal of 
providing scholarships for deserving students in the SF 
Unified School District in the name of our great old Poly-
technic High School. Of course we also want to continue 
to have reunions and social gatherings of our alumni and 
their families, former teachers and friends of our dear  
alma mater which we all will always love and cherish! 
 
We also would like to thank all of our generous donors 
who provided the wonderful items we raffled off at the 
September 19th event as follows: Art Lidstrom '57, Gun-
ard Mahl '56, Laurel Hill '60, Barbara Leroux '55, Carol 
Randall `54 as well as the following businesses: Hightail 
Hotel SF é gift certificate for 2 days of dog boarding; 
Val's Restaurant é lunch for 2 certificate; Gino/Carlo's 
Sports Lounge/bar é case of red/white wine; Piatti's 
Ristorante é $75 gift certificate, Piazza Pellegrini é 
$100 gift certificate; Gold Mirror Ristorante é $50 gift 
certificate; Original Joe's é $100 gift certificate; Jug 
Shop é case of red/white wine; Columbus Caf® é case 
of red/white wine.  
 
Proceeds from raffle sales amounted to over $750 which 
was placed in our Association treasury and added to our 
income from the meal to start us towards our scholarship 
goal. Anyone we forgot to thank, many thanks to you! 
Thanks also to all our dedicated alumni who attended to 
make our event such a resounding success!  
 
Till our next event é.. 
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From Joan (Bender) Adams (`50) 
 
Thanks so much. Bob St. Clair used to sit next to me in 4th 
period Bookkeeping class, Mr. Silva, and heôd rummage 
through my lunch bag to see what he could salvage é a 
growing boy at 6ô4ò then. And Jimmy Price lived across 
the street from me, he on Eureka and me on 21st. Knew his 
brother Charlie and sister Sally as they were younger than 
he and then he had an older brother and sister too. Thought 
he played the trumpet also and at one time married to a 
Japanese girl, which was unusual back then. 
 

J J J J J J J 

 
From Ron Rehn (`57) 
 
You do a great job and a great service to Polyites. If I 
owned a newspaper I would promote you to editor. 
 
Editor: HHMMMMMMMMMM 
 

J J J J J J J 

 
From Nick Makris (`61) 
 
Hey Bob, thanks for the hard work. It occurred to me that 
you might need an idea for some upcoming newsletters. 
How about some random pics from various yearbooks. 
You could send a request to the folk on your mailing list 
asking for before and after pics. 
 
Editor: Great idea é kinda got it started on the front page 
of this issue. However, I am missing most of the 60s year-
books é Kathy é HELP!!! 
 

J J J J J J J 

 
From Vince Aguuiar (`63) & Rich Eichenbaum (`64) 
 
Vince: Friends, I though you might enjot reading about 
Paul Shuttleworth (S`63). He was Student Body President, 
I believe, in spring of 1963. 
Rich: I remember Red. He was co-manager of several 
teams including Varsity Football. 
 
Editor: You will find links to Paulôs web site, FaceBook 
page and Blog page on the ñLinksò tab of the Perennial 
Parrot web site. 

Sal Priolo, `50 

Yearly%20membership=$10C:/Users/bobro_000/Documents/01%20Mardi%20Gra%20Brochure
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Used to stand 

POLYTECHNIC ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 
NEXT ANNUAL LUNCHEON 

OCTOBER 22, 2016 ³ TENTATIVE DATE 


